
Boltz PTO Meeting Agenda 
March 23, 2021 @6:30pm 

1) Welcome 

• Boltz Website https://bol.psdschools.org 

• Boltz PTO email boltzms.pto@gmail.com 
2) Principal report   

a. Kids back in school full time is going well.  Let out time is 
going a little slower due to kids talking and hanging out 
more.   

b. Traffic is slow going in the afternoons.  Creative ideas are 
welcomed on pick up.  If you can have a specific spot to pick 
up your child weather on the street, carpool, etc. 

c. 8th grade is getting the opportunity to eat outside if they 
want.  They are spaced out 7 feet apart so there will be no 
need for contact tracing if a positive COVID test is reporting.     

3) Treasury update 
a. The account is at $3025, looking good for the year.  The 

school still has money in the COVID funds that will need to 
be used.  

4)Teacher Appreciation week 

• May 3-7  

• 71 staff members 

• Theme-Nacho Average teacher  
o We will be needing volunteers to donate food for Taco 

Tuesday during this time.  A sign up genius will be sent 
out closer to the event.  We will be approved to use 
home cooked food.   

5)Bike to school week 

• Dates—May 10-14.  
6) Walk-A-Thon 

• UC health not sponsoring this year.  Do we look at stall day 
instead? 

https://bol.psdschools.org/
mailto:boltzms.pto@gmail.com


• Date—May14th 
o Due to UC Health not sponsoring and not 

recommending we have this activity this year.  We will 
do the stall day, more information will come out on 
this.  The kids love doing this! 

7)  Air filters for classrooms 

• Brett purchased from COVID fund 
o Good feedback from the teachers.   

8) Boltz Website 

• PTO minutes will be on PTO webpage. 
9) Boltz Gear 

• Sarah Putman to coordinate with email going out this 
week 
o Currently working on getting shirts ordered for the 

incoming 6th grade class.  
10) Parent teacher conferences 

• Elective teachers did prior to spring break 

• Core curriculum teachers? 
o Emails will be coming out from core teachers soon for 

parent teacher conferences.  
11) Other Topics? 

a. There is rumor among schools of an extended school year.  
PSD is not looking at extending the school year.  They have a 
couple ideas to help kids during the summer with learning 
gaps.  There will be summer enrichment opportunities.  
More information will come out regarding this.   

b. Idea of having crossing guards for after school.  Looking into 
having volunteers for this.   

c. Breakfast and lunches are free for the remainder of the year. 
d. Information on testing will come out next week.  Waiting to 

hear from the Feds on what testing we must do this year for 
state testing assessments.   



e. PSD needs bus drivers, they are short.  Cannot add bus 
routes due to the lack of drivers.  

f. Track will start 4/19.  Registration is currently opened.  
g. Golf was pushed back a week due to the snow storm.   

 
Next Meeting April 13 at 6:30 PM in person or on MSteams 
 


